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DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  

Village Green Municipal Building  
Council Chambers 

47 Hall Street 
Tuesday, May 5, 2015 

6:30 p.m. 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. Those present included Brian Lorenz, Jim 
Hrivnak, Frank Bertone. David Betz, Chris Huber, Gary Vest, and Steve Lutz, were also in 
attendance. Members of the press and community were also in attendance. 
 
I. Today’s Business 

 
a. Furniture Sales Trucks in Neighborhoods 

Brian Lorenz noticed that there have been trucks going through neighborhoods selling furniture 
from them. He wanted to discuss what City policy should be with this. David Betz said there was 
no zoning issue because it is happening on public streets. Chief Vest mentioned that they can 
watch what goes on and handle it on a complaint basis at this point. It seems many residents 
take advantage of the deals and buy the furniture. 
 

b. Sign Regulations Changes 
This discussion was postponed for now. 
 

c. Murphy Parkway Design Update 
David Betz explained the landscaping plans in detail to the committee. Went page to page. 
Scheduling of the installation was also discussed. 

 
II. New Business to Schedule 

a. Traffic control for special events was discussed. Is it possible to have officers at the 4-
corners to direct traffic during events. Chief explained that after action reports are 
created after each event, which leads to recommendations for future events. It was 
discussed that it might be better to hold the children’s concerts on Mondays instead. 

b. Brian mentioned he would like to talk about a Wildlife Management Plan due to 
increased coyote sightings and the geese problems. 

  
III. Adjournment- The meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 


